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NEW EASTLAKE BOARD ELECTED

The Eastlake Community Council had its official new year's
kickoff May 21st, with a potluck dinner, board elections, and
special community service awards presentation. Although that's
a good six months prior to Auld Lang Syne's time, the new year's
meeting was nevertheless full of celebration for all who attended.
Why in May? Well, the council normally goes through a summer
reorganization phase for the up-
coming year. It gives the out-
going board members a chance to ' F
reflect upon their year's efforts, NEW OFFICE COMPLEX
while having the opportunity to
lend direction to new members

coming in. of Hamlin & Eastlake, will be
Held at St. Patrick's church, held at Fred Kem@e's’house at

community members had a chance to 111% East Hamlin on TUESDAY, JULY §
mingle and converse over a feast 21st at 7:00 PM.

of good food and drink, while
also taking care of business at
hand.

John Recht, 1980 ECC Presi-
dent, took the reins as emcee

A meeting to discuss a new office
complex, proposed for the corner

for the event, subject, of WHITHER EASTLAKE AVENUE

course, to a bit of "roasting," B -
He recapped the year's events, August 11 from 7:30 to 9:30 PM
and gave views of goals and the at Seward SChOO]., MEETING!'!!

future happenings for the
community. John's efforts will
be long remembered in Eastlake
and we congratulate him on his
new post as President of Central
Seattle's Community Council
Federation.

Community Service Awards
were presented for service
above and beyond the call of
duty to:

As you may know the City is in
the process of rewriting the land use
policies for the City. The single
family and multi-family policies are
completed, and they are now starting
on mixed use and business areas. The
Eastlake Technical Advisory Committee
(TAC) , Eastlake Community Council &
Floating Homes Association are
sponsoring a meeting to discuss what
i we would like to see for the future
Ed and Emily Upton of of Eastlake Avenue. We strongly
G & H Printing & to encourage everybody to come with
Al Bumgardner, Architect, their ideas for Eastlake Avenue.
Bumgardner Partnership NOW is the time to get in early in
the planning process. If you have
questions or can't attend the meeting
but are interested in participating,
contact Beth Means at 325-5139. The
meeting will include a slide show, a

Last,but not least, came
the long awaited Officer and
Board elections. Welcome the
following new officers and board

TR . questionnaire and small group discus-
President - Fred Kempe .
Vice-Pres. - Bob Virkelyst

(Cont'd on page 2, column 1)



Sec't-Treas. - Lynn Lomax

Board Members:
Kathy Shea
John Recht
Bob Bauer
Phyllis Boyker
Dan Reiss

Fred Kempe, new President, says
he is looking forward to a productive
year which will increase the involve-
ment of more community members, with
a renewed emphasis on more events,
including community involvement with
housing and legislative battles that
affect our community.

We encourage you to attend council
and board meetings to takl with and meet

your new community representatives.

A few people in the Hamlin-
Fairview area have expressed an

interest in fixing up the Hamlin

street-end. Anyone interested
please call Fred Kempe at
322~2221 or 622-5505.

CENTRAL SEATTLE COMMUNITY COUNCIL
FEDERATION

On May 28th The Central Seattle
Community Council Federation elected
a new batch of officers, including
one from our neighborhood. The East-
lake Community Council's latest ex-
President, John Recht, was out of
office for only one week before he
took up a gavel again as CSCCF
President. The rest of the Federa-
tion slate included Madrona resident
Anne Bernstein, Vice-President;

Leschi resident John Barber, Treas.;
and Mount Baker resident Jane Skrivan,
Secretary.

During the past two years, CSCCF
has multiplied its efforts to help our
neighborhoods unite to face the perva-
sive and bewildering problems which
threaten the quality of life in
Seattle. Through issue-oriented
committees in areas such as Land Use,
Transportation, Housing, Schools and
Energy/Utilities/Community Technology,
The Federation has brought together
active people who want to help solve
Seattle's problems. If this sounds
up your alley, write or call CSCCF's
Executive Director, Allan Davis, at
4710 University Way NE, Seattle
98105, telephone 522-8507.

Each of the following busi-
nesses has donated $25.00 to the
Eastlake Community Council in
addition to their dues, in sup-
port of our newsletter:

Bauer Books
2241 Eastlake Avenue East

Bibelots & Books
2051 Eastlake Avenue East

The Bumgardner Architects
2021 Minor Avenue East

Cadranell Yacht Landing
2370 Fairview Avenue East

Eastlake Zoo
2301 Eastlake Avenue East

Floating Homes Association
2329 Fairview Avenue East

G & H Printing
2370 Eastlake Avenue East

Hal's Shell Service
2244 Eastlake Avenue East

Julia's l4-Carrott Cafe
2305 Eastlake Avenue East

Morse Stafford Partnership
Architects
2033 Minor Avenue East

Roanoke Exit Restaurant
2366 Eastlake Avenue East

Arthur L. Scheine/Architect
2215 Franklin Avenue East

Seattle~-First National Bank
Eastlake Branch
1600 Eastlake Avenue East

Scott S. Sherman Auto Repair
215 East Garfield Street
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JOIN US! Annual dues are $6 @
for households, $3 for Seniors,
& 312 for businesses. Send to: .
ECC, P.O. Box 4101, Seattle, WA
.i 98104. &
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